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5 January 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers   

 

Spring term 2022  

 

 

We will be starting onsite Covid-19 testing from 6 January 2022 (Year 7 – Year 11), this will 

be an initial test for pupils returning from Christmas break. 

 

From 10 January 2022 we will test every Monday and Wednesday until further guidance from 

Government. 

 

If any families / or pupils refuse testing – it is highly likely that they will come into contact 

with a positive case at school.  These pupils will therefore be required to isolate for 10 days at 

home to ensure they, and others, are not at risk of spreading the virus.  

 

As per guidance, masks will be encouraged to be worn at all times around school. 

 

Whilst we are not banning visitors to school, we will be keeping visitors to a minimum.  All 

visitors will be asked to show proof of a negative LFT on their arrival at school.  

 

We will keep in regular contact with families to ensure everyone is up to date with new 

guidelines within school. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

C Whelan 

 

 

C. Whelan 

Headteacher   

 

 

     

 

 

mailto:admin.newfield@schools.sefton.gov.uk

